

SCARS

South Canadian Amateur Radio Society January 13, 2007 to come back for a paperwork session to be upgraded and pay the \$14 again.

The next SCARS meeting will be Feb 10 weather permitting.

73 de WG5T Secretary

The January meeting was cancelled due to inclement weather and the EOC was activated and manned. David, KD5ZLG requested that volunteers would be welcome to assist. KD5DOB, KT5OK, W5EGO, W5DNA and WX4CHR helped set up the room. A couple of the OU Club members also assisted and if I missed others that were there, I am sorry. Thanks to all.

Treasurer, KT5OK anticipating no meeting, reported \$4881.03 in the Bank.

Due to other city services using the Fire Station, it was felt we should just wait till Feb for our next meeting.

The VE team conducted testing on Thursday the 11th with 13 people attending.

1 passed Tech Exam 1 passed Tech and Gen Exams 1 passed CW exam 9 passed Gen Exam

There were others that registered but chose to wait till the deletion of CW is official. That way they will only have to pay the \$14 one time to take the Gen Exam and upgrade from Tech. Those that passed the Gen Exam (without code) will have